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On the Horizon
Selected Sub-Committee Members Announced Today
We would like to thank everyone who submitted nominations for consideration on the 
four BPHC Sub-Committees. From a total of 121 nominations representing 62 different 
organizations, the Executive Committee has selected 15 members for each  
Sub-Committee. We will send letters congratulating our selected nominees today. The final 
list of Sub-Committee members will be available on our website next Wednesday, May 13th.

DSRIP Timeline Changes Affect Valuation  
and Payment Dates
The NYS DOH recently announced adjustments to the DSRIP timeline. BPHC will now 
receive our first DSRIP payment from DOH on May 28th. This payment will consist of 
60% of this year’s total allocation.

Please note that although BPHC will be awarded funds on May 28th, partner contracts 
will determine when and how these funds will become available to our partners. We 
will be working with the Executive Committee over the next several months to finalize 
contract formats and to develop the process for distributing payments. We anticipate 
beginning to contract with our partners for selected services starting this fall. More 
information will be forthcoming as we continue to develop this process.

In Case You Missed It
CRFP Applications Will Be Sent to NYS DOH Today 
The final deadline for new and revised CRFP applications ended last Wednesday,  
April 29th. We have reviewed all applications and will submit them to NYS DOH  
by 5 PM today. 

NYS DOH Announces Revised DSRIP Timeline 
Here is a summary of the revised DY1 Q1 timeline:

The NYS DOH has also extended the DSRIP period by one quarter. Originally ending 
on December 31st, 2019, the DSRIP period will now run through March 31st, 2020 for 
a series of 20 consecutive quarters.

In addition, a new requirement is that we also submit Project Implementation Plans, 
which are work plans specific to each of our clinical projects. We will submit all Project 
Implementation Plans by July 31, 2015 along with the First Quarterly Report.

Upcoming Events
 
Today (May 6th)
CRFP Applications Sent to NYS

Today (May 6th)
Congratulation Letters
Sent to the Selected
Sub-Committee Members

May 7th
DOH Announces Valuation  
and Awards

May 13th
Sub-Committee Members 
Announced on BPHC Website

May 21st
Executive Committee Meeting

May 28th
First DSRIP Payment  
(60% of DY1 Allotment)

June 1st
Implementation Plan Due

Resources
• Our latest bulletin

To download other BPHC 
resources, please visit our 
website:www.bronxphc.org 
/document-center

E-mail us your feedback:
feedback@bronxphc.org

Our mailing address is:
4422 Third Avenue • Bronx, New York 10457
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